
  September 6, 2015 Newsletter  
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Well it's been a long hot August and I am hopeful that fall is just around the 
corner.  I would like to remind everyone that it's time to renew your fishing 
license before our next tournament scheduled for September 19th on Cedar 
Creek Lake.   
 
Also, it's time to start thinking about Club Officers for the New Year and Next Year's new changes, if any 
need to be voted on. 
 
I hope the fishing gets better.  It has been an up and down year for our club.  Just ask the top 6 that  fished 
Cedar Creek this past Sunday.  Lets hope for cooler weather.   
 
'Till next time.....be safe. 
 
J.D. 
 

Fun-Sun BCT Top 6 Tournament:  It was a lot of fun, however the fishing was pretty bad for the 6 of 

us. Maybe next year! 

 
 
Big Bass Bonanza and  DFW Bassmasters Youth Tournament: Oct 17 at Lynn Creek Park.  
Lets all show up and support the Optimist Club. 
 
 
Membership: We currently have 37 members. 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1095.53.Looking forward to another great non-
profitable year. 
 
 
Calcutta: Our Calcutta has about $62 in it. So get in while you can. 
 
Texas TBF Federation: There has been some major changes with the Texas TBF and Bass 
Federation going forward starting October 1.  Due to the changes we had to change the Top 
6 in November to Bob Sandlin/Cypress Springs and it will be a 2 day, 3 weigh in event. Stay 
tuned! 


